
CITY
Normal Trading Hours & Classes will resume on  
Tuesday 28th January.  All members have access to  
South Pacific Health Clubs St Kilda Sea Baths on Public Holidays.

MONDAY 27TH JANUARY –  
AUSTRALIA DAY PUBLIC HOLIDAY

WE ARE CLOSED TODAY AND WE LOOK  
FORWARD TO SEEING YOU ON TUESDAY 
28TH JANUARY WITH NORMAL TRADING 

HOURS AND CLASSES. 

AUSTRALIA 
DAY

HAPPY


